
 

Bulletin:  03-22 
 

TO:  Greenheck Mechanical Rep Partners 

FROM:  Matt Spink 
Senior Vice President, Mechanical Channel 

DATE:  January 13, 2022 

SUBJECT: Dean Ruplinger Retirement 

 
 

Today I share with you that Dean Ruplinger has announced his retirement from 
Greenheck, effective February 4, 2022. 
 
Dean has had a storied 38-year career with Greenheck and has held many 
leadership positions including regional sales manager, general manager, and most 
recently director of KVS sales through our mechanical rep partners. 
 
When Dean joined in 1983, Greenheck’s annual revenue was $30M with 300 
dedicated teammates. Today, our annual revenue has surpassed $1B with nearly 
5,000 teammates worldwide. Dean has led through extraordinary change and 
growth in his 38-year Greenheck career. 

 
As part of this transition, the KVS sales team will no longer report through our mechanical sales 
department, but rather will report through Greenheck’s KVS business unit. You will continue to receive the 
same exceptional customer service Dean has led these past few years. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Dean on his strong career, and most importantly, wish him well in his well-
deserved retirement. 
 
Thank you for your partnership and sales efforts during these uncertain times. Collectively, we will continue 
to push onward and upward. 
 

 


